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TAPE 83, SIDE A

005    CHAIR WEBBER:  Calls meeting to order at 3:28 p.m.

(TAPE 83, SIDE A) HB 3332 - PUBLIC HEARING WITNESSES:   Dr.  Stan  
Weed,  Director,   Institute  for   Research and Evaluation Lani
Williams, Let's Talk Gayle Nelson, Parents Education Association Maura
Roche, Planned Parenthood Lauren Moughon, Women's Rights Coalition Beth
Wells, Northwest Family Services Doug DeHaan, Church of Jesus Christ of
Latter-day Saints

030  DR. STAN  WEED, DIRECTOR, INSTITUTE  FOR RESEARCH  AND EVALUATION:
Gives overhead presentation  discussing  Institute  research  data  on 
teen

sexuality and sexual activity. Value system  is an important factor in

predicting sexual activity.

220    SEN. CEASE:  How do you get to teens who are already sexually
active? Weed: The teens most  responsive are the  ones who already  have
had a

sexual experience. They are also the ones least likely to practice safe
sex. They don't have a clear sense  of the future. They think they are

victims of their environment.



270  SEN. PHILLIPS: Is this  a moral issue or one  of societal challenge
that needs to be dealt  with in the education  system? Have we
exascerbated

the problem with the way we've dealt with it?

Weed: Discusses national trends of teen pregnancy. Schools and parents

should be supportive of  each other in these  issues. Children get sex

education through the media and their peers; we should improve it.

SEN. PHILLIPS: Is  the problem  the unwanted  pregnancy or  the sexual

activity?

Weed:  It's both a moral issue and a health issue.

340    SEN. PHILLIPS:  How do you quantify the social costs?

Weed:  Discusses federal government's estimate of costs.

360    CHAIR WEBBER:  What was your sample?

Weed:  Discusses study methodology.

390    CHAIR WEBBER:  Comments on school-based teen clinics.

SEN. CEASE:  They are successful because of the support they are given.

SEN. PHILLIPS:  How would you compare HB 3332 with other states?

Weed:  Abstinence is becoming more politically acceptable.

TAPE 84, SIDE A

040  BETH WELLS,  NORTHWEST FAMILY  SERVICES: Submits  and summarizes
written testimony, (EXHIBIT B).

090  GAYLE NELSON,  PARENTS EDUCATION  ASSOCIATION: Submits  history of
bill, (EXHIBIT A), and testimony in favor of bill, (EXHIBIT D).

120   MAURA  ROCHE,  PLANNED  PARENTHOOD:   Submits  and  summarizes
written testimony, (EXHIBIT E).  Submits proposed amendments, (EXHIBIT
F).

200     SEN.     PHILLIPS:     Questions     Roche     regarding
parental notification/involvement  in   proposed  amendments.   Asks 
questions

regarding proposed amendments.

Roche:  Responds.

315   LAUREN  MOUGHON,  WOMEN'S  RIGHTS  COALITION:  Submits  and
summarizes written testimony, (EXHIBIT G).  Supports Planned Parenthood
amendments.

360  SEN. PHILLIPS:  Thinks that it's  an exaggeration to  say that



education has been insensitive.  Feels amendments should be more
specific.

TAPE 83, SIDE B

040  LANI  WILLIAMS, LET'S  TALK: Submits  and summarizes  written
testimony, (EXHIBIT H).

100  DOUG DEHAAN,  CHURCH OF JESUS  CHRIST OF LATTER-DAY  SAINTS:
Submits and summarizes written testimony, (EXHIBIT I).

(TAPE 83, SIDE B) HB 3371 - WORK SESSION

145  MOTION:  CHAIR  WEBBER  moves  HB 3371  to  the  floor  with  a do
pass recommendation.

VOTE:  Motion   passes,  3-0.  Sen.   Bunn  and   Sen.  Cease  are
excused; Sen. Webber will lead the floor discussion.

(TAPE 83, SIDE B) HB 3160 - WORK SESSION

150  LEE PENNY,  COMMITTEE ADMINISTRATOR: Discusses  -A3 amendments,
(EXHIBIT L).

175       MOTION:  CHAIR WEBBER moves -A3 amendments.

VOTE:    Hearing no objection, so ordered.

MOTION: CHAIR WEBBER moves  HB 3160 as amended to  the floor with a do
pass recommendation.

VOTE:  Motion   passes,  3-0.  Sen.   Bunn  and   Sen.  Cease  are
excused; Sen. Gold will lead the floor discussion.

(TAPE 83, SIDE B) HB 3083 - WORK SESSION

190  CHAIR WEBBER:  Discusses letter  to Wes  Ediger requesting  OSAA
address these problems through rule-making, (EXHIBIT M).

(TAPE 83, SIDE B) HB 2062 - WORK SESSION WITNESSES:     Kathleen
Beaufait, Legislative Counsel Jane Lesser, Oregon Student Lobby 215   
Penny: Begins review of -A13 amendments, (EXHIBIT N).

230   KATHLEEN  BEAUFAIT,  LEGISLATIVE   COUNSEL:  Reviews  -A13
amendments. Answers questions of the committee concerning amendments.

350    Penny:  Clarifies aspects of bill that were of concern to the
committee.

390  JANE LESSER,  OREGON STUDENT LOBBY:  House Judiciary  was concerned
with the issue  of release  of student  addresses  and phone  numbers.
Rep.

Edmunson didn't want this allowed and is concerned by it.

435       MOTION:  CHAIR WEBBER moves -A13 amendments.

VOTE:    Hearing no objection, so ordered.

MOTION:  CHAIR  WEBBER moves  HB 2062 as  amended  to the  floor  with a



do pass recommendation.

VOTE:  Motion   passes,  3-0.  Sen.   Bunn  and   Sen.  Cease  are
excused; Sen. Webber will lead the floor discussion.

CHAIR WEBBER:  Adjourns meeting at 4:50 p.m.
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